
 From: Linda Keith 

Sent: Friday, June 27, 2025 6:46 PM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill clerks@richmondhill.ca  

Cc: Carol Davidson carol.davidson@richmondhill.ca  

Subject: Salt Pollution in Lake Wilcox and other lakes  

I am writing today to express my deep concern about rising salt pollution in Ontario’s 
waters, and in particular, Lake Wilcox.   

I am concerned by the lack of action taken by the Province on this issue which is 
poisoning ecosystems and contaminating drinking water sources across the province. 

I implore the Richmond Hill Council to prioritize policies to end salt pollution in our 
community lakes and ecosystem.  

Sincerely,  

Linda Keith 

25 Bloomgate Cres 

Richmond Hill, Ont 
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